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1621 Loma Dr. We have lived in Hermosa Beach for nearly 20 years and I consult in the transportation electrification 
industry. Car size, desired use of public transportation, and minimum/maximum parking requirements are being 
rethought throughout the world and particularly in dense urban areas...I believe this property is a perfect example 
of an improvement to our city while addressing larger societal shifts AND without sacrifice or impact to the 
community. I believe this variance is a reasonable and responsible request. 

 


